
 
 

 
 
 

CITY OF ST. LOUIS PARK 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

COMMENCEMENT OF AERATION SYSTEM IN WOLFE LAKE 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
An aeration system (artificial waterfall) to produce open water (oxygen) to sustain a fish 
population will commence at Wolfe Lake in Wolfe Park (3700 Monterey Drive) on 
November 22, 2024. This aeration system is located along the east side of Wolfe Lake 
north of fishing pier.  
 
WHEN: 
Activation of system is ongoing and will continue throughout entire year.  
 
QUESTIONS: 
Michael Bahe, Natural Resources Manager 
952-924-2699 or mbahe@stlouisparkmn.gov 
 
HOW TO COMMENT: 
Contact Michael Bahe  
 
 
Melissa Kennedy 
City Clerk 
 
Published in the St. Louis Park Sun Sailor: October 31, 2024, and November 7, 2024 
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